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September 20, 2017 

In regards to student record keeping. Any student that does not have a 
copy of their birth certificate in their CUME files a note will be sent 
home in the mail. 

Alberta Ed requires that schools have proof of students registered at 
our school with proper documentation. The secretary will be required 
to make at least 3 attempts to acquire the proper ID. The first 2       
attempts will be by mail and the 3rd  a phone call. In the event the    
parent still does not have the identification after the 3 attempts, they 
will be asked to fill out a waiver form. 

The waiver document will be asking that the parents declare that they 
do not have the following forms of ID. In most cases it is a Alberta 
birth certificate. The parent will need to fill out the parental statement 
and sign at the bottom. 

We are required to do this each year for a all students that do not have 
the requested identification. 

If you have any questions please contact the school. 

BHCS Hot Lunch Schedule 

October : Helen Martens, Marie Martens, Susan Peters,  

       Mary Driedger, Jennifer Zacharias 

November : 

January : Susie Zacharias, Tena (Dave) Zacharias 

February : Lisa ( John) Zacharias, Martha Peters, Marie Martens, 
        Nellie Krahn 

March : Susie Zacharias, Lisa ( John) Zacharias  

April :  Naomi Martens, Kathy Friesen, Lena Driedger 

May : Becky Neufeld, Liz Krahn, Rachel Krahn, Joan Zacharias 

 

If anyone wishes to join a group, either call the school or contact 
someone within the group. Hot Lunch will be run as it has been for 
the past few years. Each group is in charge of deciding the meal 
choice, buying groceries and making the meal. 

Remember at the beginning of last year a Bosch machine was       
purchased for hot lunch moms to use. 

Funds from Hot Lunch are used to pay for : ECS Grad, Mother’s Day 
Tea, Father’s Day Breakfast and Yearend Picnic. 



Newsletter Changes 

 
The Blazer Update will now go out once a month. Classroom newsletters will go out every 
two months. This newsletter includes all of the classroom newsletters. Starting October 1st is 
when the next  school newsletter will go out and then every month after that.  

Classroom newsletters will then go out November 1st, January 10th, March 1st and May 1st. 

Staff will let the office know if additional information needs to go home in the monthly   
newsletter. 

The office can  also send out phone messages if something comes up that students and parents 
need to be aware of or need a reminder about an event. Notes may be sent home also. 

It is extremely important that parents do read the newsletter. As it is our first line of           
communication between the school and parents. 

Satellite Learning Store Students 

Students are allowed to come and go from the school as they wish, but please make Miss 
Neufeld aware if you are leaving. 

In the event we have an emergency such as a fire, all students need to be accounted for. So if 
students are leaving for lunch or are leaving for the day please let Miss Neufeld know. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

 Pre-ECS will be starting soon. Please watch the          
calendars and newsletters for dates and more information 

on it. If you know of someone that doesn’t have any   
children in BHCS and has a child that is 4 years of age, 

please let them know when Pre-ECS is or have them call 
the school @ 928-3632. 

Lifetouch Picture Day is October 18th. 


